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Useful Links 

When: October 8, 2015   @ 7:30 pm 

Murrysville Community Center 

*** Meetings held 2nd Thursday of each month *** 

Where: 

Club Reminders 
November Auction: 

Å Our next auction 

and flea market to 

be held Nov. 1st, 

2015 in Export, PA. 

See page 2 for info. 

 

Flight Times:  

Å SUNDAY - 12:00 

Noon until dark. 
  

ÅOTHER DAYS - 

10:00 A.M. until 

dark 
 

ÅFor quiet electric 

park flyers or 

unpowered aircraft 

only: Permitted 

Flying Hours - 8:00 

A.M. until dark, 

seven days a week.  

 

Reminder #1 
November 1st is the date of our next R/C auction and flea market!  As in the past, it 
will be held at the Export, PA American Legion Hall.  Please arrive at 6:30 am to 
help set up, and stay the rest of the day to lend a hand for the event!  All helpers 
appreciated.   
 
This is one of the best sources of revenue for our club.  Many of the other R/C 
auctions and flea markets have already stopped operations and ours is one of the 
few that remain in the area.  We have had good fortune that our recent events 
have been successful, but we are in need of a few folks to spearhead some of the 
planning required to organize the future auctions/flea markets.  Please volunteer 
for one of the available positions to keep this great event going!  More on these 
positions will be posted in future editions of the newsletter. 
 

Murrysville Community Center  

3091 Carson Avenue, Murrysville, PA 15668  

Reminder #2 
We have received an application for membership to the club.  The prospective 
member is Dominick Caranese, who lives in Saltsburg, PA. 

A Few Friendly Reminders 

http://www.wunderground.com/cgi-bin/findweather/getForecast?query=saltsburg,+pa
https://www.facebook.com/MARCSPGH


November, 2015 Auction/Flea Market : 

Here is the flyer for our next auction/flea market! 
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Interesting Read: 
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Flying Boats 
Member Scott Leibold recently made a trip to Shannon, Ireland in August, and visited the Foyne 

Flying boat Museum.  Below is his photo and story of an interesting exhibit at the show.  

òThe flying boats were the first attempt at commercial transatlantic flights.  This was 

the US version with the smaller plane up top that was released near the coasts to 

deliver mail quicker.  The British had a version also, but it had only one plane.  The 

museum had a full size mock up to tour, complete with the interior fully reconstructed 

including the cockpit, radio and control rooms and equipment, the restaurant, kitchen 

and sleeping areas. This is also the birthplace of the Irish Coffee that passengers were 

served upon arrival.ó 

 

Contributor: Scott Liebold  

Club Member 



Photos from Augustõs Meeting: 
Recent photos taken at our fieldé 

A terrific time! 
Below are a few photographs taken during the August, 2015 club meeting held at John .ǳƳōŀǳƎƘΩǎ residence.  
John graciously opened up his pool house to club members, and offered wining and dining.  Thanks John, from 
all of us. 
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The pool house including buffet.  

 

Meeting being called to order.  

 

John INSIDE of his Kaos! 

 

John holding a small flyer, a PT -17 

 

John and his Kaos.  

 

Plane displays from J&C 

Hobbies and Tailspin Hobbies. 

 


